
  

 

  

Dear All, 

In view of the current situation and likely changes to government guidelines and to help 

slow the spread of the virus, BEA has decided to cancel all classes with effect from 

Tuesday 17th March until further notice.  

 

If you booked for any of our current events online, you will be refunded in full online and 

there is nothing else you need to do. 

 

If you paid by cash or cheque we will hold your refund against future bookings unless you 

get in touch to say you would prefer us to refund you by cheque. To arrange this please 

contact Cian McHugh, our bookings secretary, by email: berwickea@gmail.com or phone: 

01289 303254.                    

 

We hope to reschedule all classes as soon as we can and will be back in touch once things 

are clearer. 

 

With best wishes at this difficult and uncertain time 

Andrea Butler 

 

 


